
This is to inform all the candidates regarding the exam for the 
Direct Recruitment for the post of Laboratory Assistant scheduled 

on March 16, 2024 (Saturday) at Lady Irwin College, Sikandra 
Road, New Delhi-110001 has been postponed till further 
notification. 

Candidates are advised to visit college website 

www.ladyirwin.edu.in for any update. 
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